
Detailed guidance - What's new for 2024?  Page 1 of 1

What's new for 2024?
Date published: 2 February, 2024

For recent changes to this guidance, please see the bottom of the page .

There are no new changes to GAEC or the SMRs for 2024.

Previous guidance
You can read the guidance from previous years here.

Previous versions
Previous versions of this page

Download guidance
Click 'Download this page' to create a printable version of this guidance you can save or print out.
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